
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/30/2020 7:00:00 AM

First name: Lydia

Last name: McClaran

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comments on North Fork Nooksack Project #58218.

 

Dear Mt. Baker District Ranger Uloth,

 

A massive clear-cut in this area would cause irreparable damage to the wildlife and this precious eco-system.

Species of salmon and trout that are already endangered will be compromised. Logging will disrupt the peace for

local residents and those who come to recreate in the area. In order to improve forest and watershed health and

outdoor recreation access, we need a full Environmental Impact Statement done.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit public comments,

 

Lydia McClaran


